
The George-Little Rock Community School District is accepting sealed bids for a 1977 Bull Model 616EB Livestock Trailer. 

The trailer will be sold as is.  Please email jlunde@george-littlerock.org for additional details on the trailer.  No bids will 

be accepted at this email address. 

Sealed bids should be sent to:   Cathy Bonestroo, School Business Official 
    Attn:  Trailer Bid 
    George-Little Rock Community School 

                                           309 S. Lincoln St., PO Box 6 
                                            George, Iowa 51237  
 
Sealed bids must be received in the district administration building business office in George by 4:00 PM, February 7, 
2022. 
 
The GLR Community School District reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
Trailer must be removed from school property within 5 days of notification of successful accepted bid. 
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